
 

Visit to a Regulated Market 

On April 20, 2019, the Department of Economics organized a visit to a Regulated Market in 

Kiratpur Sahib for the students of B.A. III (2016-19 batch) and Diploma in Agriculture of Sri 

Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib. The main objective of the visit was 

to know the purpose why regulated markets were formed and to know the agricultural 

marketing strategies, storage facilities and problems faced due to the illegal practices of 

middleman. Along with this the students also visited the nearby Gurudwara Sahib. 

                        

 

 


